
                                                           

 
(A photograph of the Year fours pond dipping) 

Pond dipping 

A few weeks ago, Year 4 went on a day out to try 

a spot of pond dipping. We chatted to some Y4’s, 

this is what they said about their trip: 

Joshua: 

What was your favourite part? 

I liked being with my friends, it was really fun. 

Did you catch anything? 

I caught a leech but our instructor said it wasn’t 

dangerous- luckily. 

Overall, did you enjoy it? 

Yea, I liked it a lot. 

 

Oliva: 

What was your favourite part? 

I love to see nature and be with all of my friends. 

Did you catch anything? 

I caught a frog and a sort of lizard. 

Did you enjoy it? 

Yea, I’d love to go again 

 

Written and reported by Cerys and Mai 
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On Wednesday 7th June 2017  there will be an 
all -years obstacle course. Posters are up 
around school giving further details. The 
entry fee will be £1 and it will take place 
within the school day. Please be sure to give 
your money in before this Friday. 
 
Next week we will announce the winners of 
the obstacle courses. Prizes are also 
included. If you do want to enter, hand your 
£1 in to either Bradley, Ellis or Ella (Year 6’s 
from the School Council.) 
 
Running the event will be the School Council 
and Teachers. We ask that parents do not 
come to watch as it is during the school day, 
there will be other opportunities for you to 
watch. A text will be sent out about the 
event. Have fun! Mr Joule may even tweet 
some pictures of it during the day!! 
 
Event reported by Mai 
 
Other News: 
KS1 &EYFS Sports Day will now be held on 
Friday 16th June 2017 for Reception and KS1- 
morning only. It will be held on our new 
sports field!! 
 
Sports Day for KS2 will be on Friday 16th June 
2017 in the afternoon from 1.15pm- more 
details to follow. 
 
Year 6 Lakes Residential- 19th June- 23rd June 
2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

YOU NAME IT, 

WE’LL WRITE IT. 



       

 

 

               Capital/country crossword!

  

  

 

 

SATs finished! 

After a long week of SATs they 

finally finished. We would like to 

congratulate all of the Y6’s for 

working so hard. Just a reminder, 

breakfast club is NOT free for all 

Year 6’s anymore and the club is 

back to normal for everyone. We 

asked a Year six how they felt 

about the SAT’s: 

Maddie: 

I think it was okay, in honesty  

the maths paper one was the 

easiest but maths paper 3 was 

hard. I’m glad it’s over though!! 

 

Across clues: 

1: We live in this country. 

4: There was a famous song made about this City. It is 

very busy. 

5: There are giraffes, elephants and lions in this country. 

Down clues: 

1: The famous pyramids are here. 

 2: This is our Capital. 

3: Finish this country name: Den_ _ _ _ 

6: This city is found in Brazil. 

1 3 

4 

6 5 

2 New employees! 

After hard 

decisions and 

super interviews, 

Pupil News have 

finally decided 

that Cerys (Y6) 

and Kaitlin  (Y6) 

will be our newest 

members. Thank 

you to all who 

came for an 

interview and 

new 

opportunities may 

be coming soon. 

Congratulations! 


